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Kerala State has undergone severest crisis, on account of incessant rains. The
entire state has been inundated, with large number of bridges being washed
out and lakhs of people displaced from their homes.

Losses on account of this calamity have been estimated to be over Rs. 19,000
Crores. In this time of crisis, it is the duty of every citizen of the country, not only to

express solidarity with them, but also contribute to the state exchequer, to
supplement their efforts to part compensate the loss.

It has thus been decided to call upon all our students to contribute generously
fo this noble cause of helping our own countfrymen in distress.

Contribution of at least Rs.100/- (Rupees One Hundred only) may be deposited
online through college website (www.tha.edu.in) by clicking on the link Kerala

Flood Relief Fund. The amount thus collected will be sent fo the Government of
Kerala, Chief Minister's Distress Relief fund(CMDRF).

We are sure that keeping in mind our tradition, all will rise to this call and
contribute to the cause, generously.
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